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Rules Committee,

Dear Senator, 
I'm writing to ask you to please support HB2927 to change to using the popular vote. I'm sick
and tired of the jerimandering, and horrified by the fact that Donald Trump won the presidency
and lost the popular vote. It's just not right, or democratic! 
Thank you for your attention, 
Alison Andrews

Alison Andrews 
alison@ecosolarnow.com 
1970 Old Fort Rd 
Klamath Falls, Oregon 97601
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